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HOLY TRINITY PARISH • 227 Sea Street, Quincy Ma  02169 
(617) 479-9200 •  www.holytrinityquincy.com  

June 22, 2025 

Please join us for our Annual 

PARISH PICNIC !  
SUNDAY JUNE 22 11:30-2:30                            

St. Thomas Aquinas Hall and Field 

FOOD, FELLOWSHIP AND FUN 
          GAMES FOR THE KIDS  

Free! 
All are welcome! 
Bring a friend! 

Solemnity 
of the  

Most Holy 
Body &  
Blood of 

Christ 

http://www.holytrinityquincy.com


PARISH STAFF MINISTRIES 

                             CONFESSIONS 
                                    Saturdays 3:00—4:00 PM MBS 

                               Wednesdays 7:00—8:00 PM OLGC                  

        HOLY HOUR WITH ADORATION,                                                                                            
            DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET  

 AND ROSARY 
       Monday—Friday 8:00 AM OLGC 

       HOLY HOUR WITH ADORATION AND        
             RECITATION OF THE ROSARY 

          Wednesdays 7:00 PM OLGC 

OUR WEEKLY GIVING REPORT 

 
         Our Lady of Good Counsel           Most Blessed Sacrament  

       227 Sea Street            1015 Sea Street 

Weekday Schedule 

Masses …………………………………………….… .………...…………...…OLGC Mon-Fri 7am & 9:00 AM 

Holy Hour (Divine Mercy, Adoration, Rosary)………………………………........ OLGC Mon-Fri 8:00 AM 

Holy Hour (Adoration, Rosary)…………………………………………………………..OLGC Wed 7:00 PM 

Weekend Schedule 

Saturday Vigil Mass…....……………………………………………………..… MBS 4:30 PM OLGC 6:00 PM  

Sunday Mass…………...………………………………….………………...… MBS 8:30 AM OLGC 10:30 AM 

Confessions …………………………………………….. MBS Sat 3:00—4:00 PM OLGC Wed 7:00—8:00 PM 

                 We are a welcoming parish seeking to bring the Gospel of Jesus Christ to all who enter our doors.  

 

OUR  LADY’S PRAYER GROUP and Bible Study:        
TUESDAYS: 6:30pm– 8pm  

                Our Lady of Good Counsel   
Lower Church 

 

             An opportunity to grow in faith                                         
and scripture knowledge 

 

 PLEASE JOIN US !      
                      ALL ARE WELCOME !     Come and Pray!  



Congratulations to Fr. Augustine!  
 

Fr. Augustine has been studying at Boston College and now has graduated with 
a degree in mental health counseling. It has been great to have father in resi-
dence this past year. I appreciate his help especially with the 7am daily masses. 
I am grateful he is able to stay while he completes his internship.  
Our community will have a chance to congratulate Fr. Augustine at our parish 
picnic June 22 at Most Blessed Sacrament Church as we celebrate our church 
community.  

      Help Save Lives!    
 

The Houghs Neck Community Council  
Annual Blood Drive  

will be held  

Wed. June 25, 1:00 - 6:00  

St. Thomas Aquinas Hall 

To sign up go to https://www.redcrossblood.org/   

Enter Zip code 02169 and look for June 25th Aquinas Hall 

From the Pastor, 
Summer is officially upon us! A great time of year to be in New England. It is also a great time of 
year to go out West, my favorite get away.  Hopefully things will slow down a little bit and I can 
catch up some on my very long list of things that could / should be done and find the time to get 
away.  We are in what the church calls ordinary time, though nothing is ordinary in our very trou-
bled world. It is ordinary in that it is not Advent, Christmas, Lent or Easter. The time between 
these liturgical seasons is called ordinary and we return to green vestments, except of course on 
Feast Days.  
The world is in much need of our prayers, the recent strikes on Iran by Israel, and the retaliatory 
strikes put the whole region and the whole world in danger. We need to step up our prayers for 
peace. Far too many lives have been lost.  The Christians in the Holy Land are suffering greatly 
as the war keeps the pilgrims away. Tourism is a tremendous part of the economy and 
it has completed stopped. Bombing is never the solution. God is the solution. Abraham 
Lincoln had great quote the world needs to heed: “Do I not destroy my enemies when I 
make them my friends?”      
Hope to see you at the Parish Picnic! - Blessings—Fr. Martin  



 
 
 
  

Saturday June 21                                                                
4:30 –Donald Kusser, Nora and Joseph Lemay              

6pm—People of the Parish 

Sunday June 22                                                                 
8:30– Bill & Peg O’Neill, Jake Hanly                          

10:30—Mark & Mary Gorham  

Monday June 23                                                              
7am—Robert Smith                                                            

9am– Deceased Members of the Carey Family  

Tuesday June 24                                                             
7am—   Catherine Heinig                                                    
9am–  Anne Dzengeleski 

Wednesday  June 25                                                           
7am– Mary Anne Banfield on her Birthday                       

9am– Margaret Steen 

Thursday, June 26                                                                    
7am— Thelma Smith 

Friday June 27                                                                         
7am–   Mrs. Margaret Gilmore  

Saturday June 28                                                              
4:30 –Carol Kimball 6th Anniversary                             

6pm—Paul DeAngelo 3rd Anniversary 

Sunday June 29                                                                 
8:30– Bill Dunn Jr.                                                         

Daniel & Gloria Davis  

 

LIVE STREAM OF DAILY AND WEEKEND MASSES 

All Masses are streamed live at 
www.facebook.com/holytrinityquincy/videos/  

Visit our website https://holytrinityquincy.com/ for many re-
sources. If you are homebound or sick and in need of a priest or 

in need of help, call Fr. Martin at 617-479-9200 ext. 304. 

                   
 

 

Maureen Smith 
& 

Rain Chenette 
& 

Tom Sinopoli  

 

May they rest in Peace. 

If you ever thought of being 
part of the music ministry of 
our parish, now is the perfect 
time to join the choir. The 
adult choirs of Our Lady of 
Good Counsel Church and 
Most Blessed Sacrament 

Church are seeking new members. After the summer 
break, we begin rehearsing. For more information, 
please speak with or call John Flavin 617-816-4788 
(OLGC Choir), Eileen Timcoe 617-750-7628 (MBS 
Choir) or speak to a choir member. 

ATTENTION CHURCH VOLUNTEERS  

All church staff and volunteers are required to com-
plete a CORI form annually. Please pick up the FY24 
CORI form from sacristy. The completed form may 
be returned to Father Martin or Flynn Fernandes by 
May 26. Thank you.  

 

A great resource that brings inspiring videos 
explaining Catholic Scripture and Tradition to 
your device at no cost to you!  

 

https://www.facebook.com/holytrinityquincy/videos/

